
 
Students and teachers dressed for Halloween 

Since the start of the school year, students 

have already enjoyed several schoolwide events, 

including a Halloween dance. On October 29, 

students, as well as some members of the faculty, 

came to school dressed in costumes. And later that 

day the school hosted a dance in the auditorium. 

 
Freshmen and sophomore boys in costume 

The SGA Administration and Faculty have 

many exciting plans for this school year, including 

a Christmas Concert, a School Retreat, and the 

annual Drama and Heritage Club performances. 

Both students and faculty have so much to look 

forward to!  
 

 
 

 
 
  
 

For the 2021-2022 year, SGA has had the 

pleasure of welcoming two new teachers to our 

faculty – Mr. Joseph Anthony Corrado and Mr. Tyler 

Martin. 

   
Mr. Joseph A. Corrado and 

Mr. Tyler Martin 

Mr. Corrado currently teaches Spanish to 

grades 9-11. In the past, he taught middle school 

English, high school SATs, and college level ESL. 

He is originally from New York City and attended 

Georgetown University, and NYU Law. Mr. Corrado 

has been teaching 6 years. For several years he lived 

in Maui, Hawaii, where he dedicated himself to 

meditation. He loves to do yoga, dance, sing, 

meditate, and pray to God.  

Mr. Martin, is the Athletic Director and 

Heath and Physical Education teacher.  

When asked about the school Mr. Martin 

stated, “…the school is very small and it is easy to 

know all of the students. The students have a lot of 

colorful personalities which is good when I am the 

new “Guy”. I am still getting adjusted to how things 

run in this school, but my goal here is to motivate and 

push the kids to be their best….’Success is measured 

on how we prepare everyday.’” 

We welcome our new faculty members to 

our SGA Family! 
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SGA Welcomes the New 
Members of Our 

Faculty! 


